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The Art of Choosing
Hilarious, deeply moving, mind-bending, original,
romantic, and surprising, this debut teen novel
by Emil Ostrovski will appeal to fans of John
Green, Chris Crutcher, and Andrew Smith. Gary
Shteyngart, author of the New York Times
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bestseller Super Sad True Love Story, says: "Do
yourself a favor and get inside a car with Emil
Ostrovski immediately! The Paradox of Vertical
Flight is an amazing road trip. You're in for one
heck of a ride." An Indie Next Pick! On the
morning of his eighteenth birthday, Jack Polovsky
kidnaps his own baby, names him Socrates, stocks
up on baby supplies at Walmart, and hits the road
with his best friend, Tommy, and with the baby's
mother, Jess. As they head to Grandma's house
(eluding the police at every turn), Jack tells
baby Socrates the Greek myths—because all stories
spring from those stories, really. Even this one.
By turns funny, heart wrenching, and wholly
original, this debut novel by Emil Ostrovski
explores the nature of family, love, friendship,
fatherhood, and myth. "Shares a sense of humor
and philosophical bent with such YA authors as
John Green and Chris Crutcher. But the story and
likable characters are Ostrovsky's own, a
delightful mix of quirky, intelligent, naive,
well-intentioned, and just plain dumb teens. A
delightful success."—ALA Booklist

The Loss of Happiness in Market
Democracies
"The Choice Effect is a hilarious, breezy, and
ultimately insightful look at `choisters'---the
young women of the Y Generation---and the
mountain of choices they face in love, life, and
online shopping." --

Paradox Of Natural Mothering
A business classic endorsed by Dale Carnegie, How
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I Raised Myself from Failure to Success in
Selling is for anyone whose job it is to sell.
Whether you are selling houses or mutual funds,
advertisements or ideas—or anything else—this
book is for you. When Frank Bettger was twentynine he was a failed insurance salesman. By the
time he was forty he owned a country estate and
could have retired. What are the selling secrets
that turned Bettger’s life around from defeat to
unparalleled success and fame as one of the
highest paid salesmen in America? The answer is
inside How I Raised Myself from Failure to
Success in Selling. Bettger reveals his personal
experiences and explains the foolproof principles
that he developed and perfected. He shares
instructive anecdotes and step-by-step guidelines
on how to develop the style, spirit, and presence
of a winning salesperson. No matter what you
sell, you will be more efficient and
profitable—and more valuable to your company—when
you apply Bettger’s keen insights on: • The power
of enthusiasm • How to conquer fear • The key
word for turning a skeptical client into an
enthusiastic buyer • The quickest way to win
confidence • Seven golden rules for closing a
sale

The Paradox of Choice
The Nobel Prize–winning scientist’s elegant
explanation of the fundamental ideas in biology
and their uses today. The renowned biologist Paul
Nurse has spent his career revealing how living
cells work. In What Is Life?, he takes up the
challenge of describing what it means to be alive
in a way that every reader can understand. It is
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a shared journey of discovery; step-by-step Nurse
illuminates five great ideas that underpin
biology—the Cell, the Gene, Evolution by Natural
Selection, Life as Chemistry, and Life as
Information. He introduces the scientists who
made the most important advances, and, using his
personal experiences in and out of the lab, he
shares with us the challenges, the lucky breaks,
and the thrilling eureka moments of discovery.
Nurse writes with delight at life’s richness and
with a sense of the urgent role of biology in our
time. To survive the challenges that face us all
today—climate change, pandemic, loss of
biodiversity and food security—it is vital that
we all understand what life is.

The Paradox of Repression and Nonviolent
Movements
From the New York Times bestselling author of
Selling the Invisible comes an insightful guide
that will show you how to package and present the
most important product of all: you. If you need
to make a good impression on prospects, clients,
or employers, then these inspiring stories,
fascinating examples, and surprising tips will
help you improve your life in ways you never
imagined. Discover: Why life is more like high
school than college - and what to do about it.
Why surprising people isn't a good idea after
all. How a few dollars and seconds could lead to
startling success. Whether you're nearing the
corner office or just starting out, these and the
hundreds of other ideas in YOU, INC. will propel
you even faster.
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The Paradox of Change
The #1 "New York Times" bestseller is now
available in the Beginner Book format! When the
brother and sister from "One Fish Two Fish Red
Fish Blue Fish" visit a pet store to pick a pet,
naturally, they can't pick just one. How will
they decide? Full color.

Happy
Assessing the influence of scientific advice in
societies that increasingly questionscientific
authority and expertise.

The Investor's Paradox
Ironic Freedom asserts that freedom from
governmental interference may make people
vulnerable to other sources of coercion; these
affects vary by gender, race, and class.
Increasing negative freedoms may reinforce
existing asymmetrical power relationships within
society.

Plagues and the Paradox of Progress
Every day we make choices. Coke or Pepsi? Save or
spend? Stay or go? Whether mundane or lifealtering, these choices define us and shape our
lives. Sheena Iyengar asks the difficult
questions about how and why we choose: Is the
desire for choice innate or bound by culture? Why
do we sometimes choose against our best
interests? How much control do we really have
over what we choose? Sheena Iyengar's awardPage 5/29

Read Online The Paradox Of Choice Why More Is
Less
winning research reveals that the answers are
surprising and profound. In our world of shifting
political and cultural forces, technological
revolution, and interconnected commerce, our
decisions have far-reaching consequences. Use The
Art of Choosing as your companion and guide for
the many challenges ahead.

Choice Hacking
This book examines the paradox of intention, the
simple idea that we may reach a goal by giving up
the attempt to reach it or, conversely, that we
may be prevented from reaching a goal by our
intentional efforts to achieve it. The nature of
this paradox is explored through an examination
of texts from ancient and existential philosophy,
psychotherapy, and the sacred texts of Buddhism,
Christianity, and Taoism. Shaw then subjects the
paradox to systematic study by pursuing a series
of questions arising from it. A clearly written
and accessible study, The Paradox of Intention
adds an intriguing chapter to both comparative
ethics and the cross-cultural study of the
philosophy of religion.

Ironic Freedom
In its decades-long effort to assure the safety,
efficacy, and security of medicines and other
products, the Food and Drug Administration has
struggled with issues of funding, proper
associations with industry, and the balance
between consumer choice and consumer protection.
Today, these challenges are compounded by the
pressures of globalization, the introduction of
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novel technologies, and fast-evolving threats to
public health. With essays by leading scholars
and government and private-industry experts, FDA
in the Twenty-First Century addresses perennial
and new problems and the improvements the agency
can make to better serve the public good. The
collection features essays on effective
regulation in an era of globalization, consumer
empowerment, and comparative effectiveness, as
well as questions of data transparency, conflicts
of interest, industry responsibility, and
innovation policy, all with an emphasis on
pharmaceuticals. The book also intervenes in the
debate over off-label drug marketing and the
proper role of the FDA before and after a drug
goes on the market. Dealing honestly and
thoroughly with the FDA's successes and failures,
these essays rethink the structure, function, and
future of the agency and the effect policy
innovations may have on regulatory institutions
abroad.

The Paradox of Choice
Predicts the pace of environmental change during
the next thirty years and the ways in which the
individual must face and learn to cope with
personal and social change

Useful Delusions: The Power and Paradox of
the Self-Deceiving Brain
Whether we're buying a pair of jeans, ordering a
cup of coffee, selecting a long-distance carrier,
applying to college, choosing a doctor, or
setting up a 401(k), everyday decisions -- both
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big and small -- have become increasingly complex
due to the overwhelming abundance of choice with
which we are presented. As Americans, we assume
that more choice means better options and greater
satisfaction. But beware of excessive choice:
choice overload can make you question the
decisions you make before you even make them, it
can set you up for unrealistically high
expectations, and it can make you blame yourself
for any and all failures. In the long run, this
can lead to decision-making paralysis, anxiety,
and perpetual stress. And, in a culture that
tells us that there is no excuse for falling
short of perfection when your options are
limitless, too much choice can lead to clinical
depression. In The Paradox of Choice, Barry
Schwartz explains at what point choice -- the
hallmark of individual freedom and selfdetermination that we so cherish -- becomes
detrimental to our psychological and emotional
well-being. In accessible, engaging, and
anecdotal prose, Schwartz shows how the dramatic
explosion in choice -- from the mundane to the
profound challenges of balancing career, family,
and individual needs -- has paradoxically become
a problem instead of a solution. Schwartz also
shows how our obsession with choice encourages us
to seek that which makes us feel worse. By
synthesizing current research in the social
sciences, Schwartz makes the counter intuitive
case that eliminating choices can greatly reduce
the stress, anxiety, and busyness of our lives.
He offers eleven practical steps on how to limit
choices to a manageable number, have the
discipline to focus on those that are important
and ignore the rest, and ultimately derive
greater satisfaction from the choices you have to
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The Choice Effect
Here is a sweeping study of American women in the
20th century by a leading scholar of women's
history. The Paradox of Change ranges from the
Progressive Ers and the New Deal to the rise of
feminism and the New Right in the 1970s and
1980s. Thoroughly researched and incisively
argued, it is essential for anyone who wants to
learn more about how women have shaped, and been
shaped by, modern America.

All Joy and No Fun
Single or married, working mothers are, if not
the norm, no longer exceptional. These days,
women who stay at home to raise their children
seem to be making a radical lifestyle choice.
Indeed, the women at the center of The Paradox of
Natural Mothering have renounced consumerism and
careerism in order to reclaim home and family.
These natural mothers favor parenting practices
that set them apart from the mainstream: home
birth, extended breast feeding, home schooling
and natural health care. Regarding themselves as
part of a movement, natural mothers believe they
are changing society one child, one family at a
time. Author Chris Bobel profiles some thirty
natural mothers, probing into their choices and
asking whether they are reforming or conforming
to women's traditional role. Bobel's subjects say
that they have chosen to follow their nature
rather than social imperatives. Embracing such
lifestyle alternatives as voluntary simplicity
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and attachment parenting, they place family above
status and personal achievement. Bobel
illuminates the paradoxes of natural mothering,
the ways in which these women resist the
trappings of upward mobility but acquiesce to a
kind of biological determinism and conventional
gender scripts.

The Paradox of Scale
Whether we're buying a pair of jeans, ordering a
cup of coffee, selecting a long-distance carrier,
applying to college, choosing a doctor, or
setting up a 401(k), everyday decisions -- both
big and small -- have become increasingly complex
due to the overwhelming abundance of choice with
which we are presented. As Americans, we assume
that more choice means better options and greater
satisfaction. But beware of excessive choice:
choice overload can make you question the
decisions you make before you even make them, it
can set you up for unrealistically high
expectations, and it can make you blame yourself
for any and all failures. In the long run, this
can lead to decision-making paralysis, anxiety,
and perpetual stress. And, in a culture that
tells us that there is no excuse for falling
short of perfection when your options are
limitless, too much choice can lead to clinical
depression. In The Paradox of Choice, Barry
Schwartz explains at what point choice -- the
hallmark of individual freedom and selfdetermination that we so cherish -- becomes
detrimental to our psychological and emotional
well-being. In accessible, engaging, and
anecdotal prose, Schwartz shows how the dramatic
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explosion in choice -- from the mundane to the
profound challenges of balancing career, family,
and individual needs -- has paradoxically become
a problem instead of a solution. Schwartz also
shows how our obsession with choice encourages us
to seek that which makes us feel worse. By
synthesizing current research in the social
sciences, Schwartz makes the counter intuitive
case that eliminating choices can greatly reduce
the stress, anxiety, and busyness of our lives.
He offers eleven practical steps on how to limit
choices to a manageable number, have the
discipline to focus on those that are important
and ignore the rest, and ultimately derive
greater satisfaction from the choices you have to
make.

Future Shock
A reasoned yet urgent call to embrace and protect
the essential, practical human quality that has
been drummed out of our lives: wisdom. It's in
our nature to want to succeed. It's also human
nature to want to do right. But we've lost how to
balance the two. How do we get it back? Practical
Wisdom can help. "Practical wisdom" is the
essential human quality that combines the fruits
of our individual experiences with our empathy
and intellect-an aim that Aristotle identified
millennia ago. It's learning "the right way to do
the right thing in a particular circumstance,
with a particular person, at a particular time."
But we have forgotten how to do this. In
Practical Wisdom, Barry Schwartz and Kenneth
Sharpe illuminate how to get back in touch with
our wisdom: how to identify it, cultivate it, and
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enact it, and how to make ourselves healthier,
wealthier, and wiser.

Why We Work
Examines many of the failed designs and
inventions that led to greater improvements
siting as examples the 1940 collapse of the
Tacoma Narrows Bridge and the space shuttle
disasters.

How I Raised Myself From Failure to
Success in Selling
Philip Graves explores the “mind gap” between
conscious and unconscious thought – and behavior

The Time Paradox
An eye-opening, groundbreaking tour of the
purpose of work in our lives, showing how work
operates in our culture and how you can find your
own path to happiness in the workplace. Why do we
work? The question seems so simple. But Professor
Barry Schwartz proves that the answer is
surprising, complex, and urgent. We’ve long been
taught that the reason we work is primarily for a
paycheck. In fact, we’ve shaped much of the
infrastructure of our society to accommodate this
belief. Then why are so many people dissatisfied
with their work, despite healthy compensation?
And why do so many people find immense
fulfillment and satisfaction through “menial”
jobs? Schwartz explores why so many believe that
the goal for working should be to earn money, how
we arrived to believe that paying workers more
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leads to better work, and why this has made our
society confused, unhappy, and has established a
dangerously misguided system. Through fascinating
studies and compelling anecdotes, this book
dispels this myth. Schwartz takes us through
hospitals and hair salons, auto plants and
boardrooms, showing workers in all walks of life,
showcasing the trends and patterns that lead to
happiness in the workplace. Ultimately, Schwartz
proves that the root of what drives us to do good
work can rarely be incentivized, and that the
cause of bad work is often an attempt to do just
that. How did we get to this tangled place? How
do we change the way we work? With great insight
and wisdom, Schwartz shows us how to take our
first steps toward understanding, and empowering
us all to find great work.

The Paradox of Intention
Investors are in a jam. A troubled global
economy, unpredictable markets, and a bewildering
number of investment choices create a dangerous
landscape for individual and institutional
investors alike. To meet this challenge, most of
us rely on a portfolio of fund managers to take
risk on our behalves. Here, investment expert
Brian Portnoy delivers a powerful framework for
choosing the right ones – and avoiding the
losers. Portnoy reveals that the right answers
are found by confronting our own subconscious
biases and behavioral quirks. A paradox we all
face is the natural desire for more choice in our
lives, yet the more we have, the less satisfied
we become – whether we're at the grocery store,
choosing doctors, or flipping through hundreds of
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TV channels. So, too, with investing, where there
are literally tens of thousands of funds from
which to choose. Hence "the investor's paradox":
We crave abundant investment choices to conquer
volatile markets, yet with greater flexibility,
the more overwhelmed and less empowered we
become. Leveraging the fresh insights of
behavioral economics, Portnoy demystifies the
opaque world of elite hedge funds, addresses the
limits of mass market mutual funds, and discards
the false dichotomy between "traditional" and
"alternative" investments. He also explores why
hedge funds have recently become such a
controversial and disruptive force. Turns out
it's not the splashy headlines – spectacular
trades, newly minted billionaires, aggressive
tactics – but something much more fundamental.
The stratospheric rise to prominence and
availability of alternative strategies represents
a further explosion in the size and complexity of
the choice set in a market already saturated with
products. It constitutes something we all both
crave and detest. The Investor's Paradox lights a
path toward simplicity in a world of dangerous
markets and overwhelming choice. Written in
accessible, jargon-free language, with a healthy
skepticism of today's money management industry,
it offers not only practical tools for investment
success but also a message of empowerment for
investors drowning in possibility.

FDA in the Twenty-First Century
Introduction --The Age-old balance between host
and parasite --Determinants of history, agents of
human tragedy --The different paths to progress
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--Why worry in the Age of Miracles? --A worrisome
future is not inevitable --1.How the world starts
getting better --Death, disease, and the fall of
prehistoric man --The path to better health in
wealthier nations --A better world begins as a
more unequal one --2. --Diseases of conquest and
colony --The colonial and military roots of
global health --The path to better health in
poorer nations --Death and demography --The
legacy of ebola --The difference that health aid
makes --3.Diseases of childhood --A child
survival revolution --China's other great leap
forward --Is healthier wealthier? --The
(potential) dividends of demography --Sunny in
Nairobi, with a chance of storms --Cell phones,
not factories --The perils of youth --4.
--Diseases of settlement --Cholera and the white
death --A simple solution --Poor world cities
--The perils of growing naturally --Climate and
the environment --The Tunis effect --Returning to
Dhaka --5.Diseases of place --The growth industry
in Agadez, Niger --People, not just potatoes
--Migration as the history of disease --The world
is getting better in worrisome ways --6. --The
exoneration of William H. Stewart --Confronting
the complex of multiple causation --The role of
aid in adapting to the decline of infectious
diseases --The myth of the good epidemic.

Success Through Failure
Meticulously researched, and featuring in-depth
analyses of companies such as Hershey's, Zappos,
Amazon and Chobani, a customer loyalty expert and
social psychiatrist reveals the driving forces
behind the choices we make and the brands we
Page 15/29

Read Online The Paradox Of Choice Why More Is
Less
support.

The Paradox of Vertical Flight
Despite the fact that citizens of advanced market
democracies are satisfied with their material
progress, many are haunted by a spirit of
unhappiness. There is evidence of a rising tide
of clinical depression in most advanced
societies, and in the United States studies have
documented a decline in the number of people who
regard themselves as happy. Although our
political and economic systems are based on the
utilitarian philosophy of happiness--the greatest
good for the greatest number--they seem to have
contributed to our dissatisfaction with life.
This book investigates why this is so. Drawing on
extensive research in such fields as quality of
life, economics, politics, sociology, psychology,
and biology, Robert E. Lane presents a
challenging thesis. He shows that the main
sources of well-being in advanced economies are
friendships and a good family life and that, once
one is beyond the poverty level, a larger income
contributes almost nothing to happiness. In fact,
as prosperity increases, there is a tragic
erosion of family solidarity and community
integration, and individuals become more and more
distrustful of each other and their political
institutions. Lane urges that we alter our
priorities so that we increase our levels of
companionship even at the risk of reducing our
income.

The Paradox of Choice
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Thousands of books have examined the effects of
parents on their children. In All Joy and No Fun,
award-winning journalist Jennifer Senior now
asks: what are the effects of children on their
parents? In All Joy and No Fun, award-winning
journalist Jennifer Senior tries to tackle this
question, isolating and analyzing the many ways
in which children reshape their parents' lives,
whether it's their marriages, their jobs, their
habits, their hobbies, their friendships, or
their internal senses of self. She argues that
changes in the last half century have radically
altered the roles of today's mothers and fathers,
making their mandates at once more complex and
far less clear. Recruiting from a wide variety of
sources—in history, sociology, economics,
psychology, philosophy, and anthropology—she
dissects both the timeless strains of parenting
and the ones that are brand new, and then brings
her research to life in the homes of ordinary
parents around the country. The result is an
unforgettable series of family portraits,
starting with parents of young children and
progressing to parents of teens. Through lively
and accessible storytelling, Senior follows these
mothers and fathers as they wrestle with some of
parenthood's deepest vexations—and luxuriate in
some of its finest rewards. Meticulously
researched yet imbued with emotional
intelligence, All Joy and No Fun makes us
reconsider some of our culture's most basic
beliefs about parenthood, all while illuminating
the profound ways children deepen and add purpose
to our lives. By focusing on parenthood, rather
than parenting, the book is original and
essential reading for mothers and fathers of
today—and tomorrow.
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The Harm Paradox
The Sunday Times Bestseller 'Really brilliant and
just crammed with wisdom and insight. It will
genuinely make a difference to me and the way I
think about myself.' Stephen Fry ___ Everyone
says they want to be happy. But that's much more
easily said than done. What does being happy
actually mean? And how do you even know when you
feel it? In Happy Derren Brown explores changing
concepts of happiness - from the surprisingly
modern wisdom of the Stoics and Epicureans in
classical times right up until today, when the
self-help industry has attempted to claim
happiness as its own. He shows how many of selfhelp's suggested routes to happiness and success
- such as positive thinking, self-belief and
setting goals - can be disastrous to follow and,
indeed, actually cause anxiety. Happy aims to
reclaim happiness and to enable us to appreciate
the good things in life, in all their transient
glory. By taking control of the stories we tell
ourselves, by remembering that 'everything's
fine' even when it might not feel that way, we
can allow ourselves to flourish and to live more
happily. ___ What readers are saying: *****
'Immensely positive and life-affirming' *****
'This is the blue print to a good life' *****
'Thought provoking and potentially lifechanging.'

Transformative Experience
Whether we're buying a pair of jeans, ordering a
cup of coffee, selecting a long-distance carrier,
applying to college, choosing a doctor, or
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setting up a 401(k), everyday decisions—both big
and small—have become increasingly complex due to
the overwhelming abundance of choice with which
we are presented. As Americans, we assume that
more choice means better options and greater
satisfaction. But beware of excessive choice:
choice overload can make you question the
decisions you make before you even make them, it
can set you up for unrealistically high
expectations, and it can make you blame yourself
for any and all failures. In the long run, this
can lead to decision-making paralysis, anxiety,
and perpetual stress. And, in a culture that
tells us that there is no excuse for falling
short of perfection when your options are
limitless, too much choice can lead to clinical
depression. In The Paradox of Choice, Barry
Schwartz explains at what point choice—the
hallmark of individual freedom and selfdetermination that we so cherish—becomes
detrimental to our psychological and emotional
well-being. In accessible, engaging, and
anecdotal prose, Schwartz shows how the dramatic
explosion in choice—from the mundane to the
profound challenges of balancing career, family,
and individual needs—has paradoxically become a
problem instead of a solution. Schwartz also
shows how our obsession with choice encourages us
to seek that which makes us feel worse. By
synthesizing current research in the social
sciences, Schwartz makes the counter intuitive
case that eliminating choices can greatly reduce
the stress, anxiety, and busyness of our lives.
He offers eleven practical steps on how to limit
choices to a manageable number, have the
discipline to focus on those that are important
and ignore the rest, and ultimately derive
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greater satisfaction from the choices you have to
make.

Practical Wisdom
How should we make choices when we know so little
about our futures? L.A. Paul argues that we must
view life decisions as choices to make
discoveries about the nature of experience. Her
account of transformative experience holds that
part of the value of living authentically is to
experience our lives and preferences in whatever
ways they evolve.

Rapture, Blister, Burn
What if you could use Nobel prize-winning science
to predict the choices your customers will make?
Customer and user behaviors can seem irrational.
Shaped by mental shortcuts and psychological
biases, their actions often appear random on the
surface. In Choice Hacking, we'll learn to
predict these irrational behaviors and apply the
science of decision-making to create
unforgettable customer experiences. Discover a
framework for designing experiences that doesn't
just show you what principles to apply, but
introduces a new way of thinking about customer
behavior. You'll finish Choice Hacking feeling
confident and ready to transform your experience
with science. In Choice Hacking, you'll discover:
- How to make sure your customer experience is
designed for what people do (not what they say
they'll do) - How to increase the odds that
customers will make the "right choice" in any
environment - How to design user experiences that
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drive action and engagement - How to create
retail experiences that persuade and drive brand
love - How brands like Uber, Netflix, Disney, and
Starbucks apply these principles in their
customer and user experiences Additional
resources included with the book: - Access to
free video Companion Course - Access to exclusive
free resources, tools, examples, and use cases
online Who will benefit from reading Choice
Hacking? This book was written for anyone who
wants to better understand customer and user
decision-making. Whether you're a consultant,
strategist, digital marketer, small business
owner, writer, user experience designer, student,
manager, or organizational leader, you will find
immediate value in Choice Hacking. About the
Author Jennifer Clinehens is currently Head of
Experience at a major global experience agency.
She holds a Master's degree in Brand Management
as well as an MBA from Emory University's
Goizueta School. Ms. Clinehens has client-side
and consulting experience working for brands like
AT&T, McDonald's, and Adidas, and she's helped
shape customer experiences across the globe. A
recognized authority in marketing and customer
experience, she is also the author of CX That
Sings: An Introduction To Customer Journey
Mapping. To learn more about this book or contact
the author, please visit ChoiceHacking.com

What Pet Should I Get?
Political repression often paradoxically fuels
popular movements rather than undermining
resistance. When authorities respond to strategic
nonviolent action with intimidation, coercion,
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and violence, they often undercut their own
legitimacy, precipitating significant reforms or
even governmental overthrow. Brutal repression of
a movement is often a turning point in its
history: Bloody Sunday in the March to Selma led
to the passage of civil rights legislation by the
US Congress, and the Amritsar Massacre in India
showed the world the injustice of the British
Empire’s use of force in maintaining control over
its colonies. Activists in a wide range of
movements have engaged in nonviolent strategies
of repression management that can raise the
likelihood that repression will cost those who
use it. The Paradox of Repression and Nonviolent
Movements brings scholars and activists together
to address multiple dimensions and significant
cases of this phenomenon, including the
relational nature of nonviolent struggle and the
cultural terrain on which it takes place, the
psychological costs for agents of repression, and
the importance of participation, creativity, and
overcoming fear, whether in the streets or
online.

The Paradox of Scientific Authority
Determining why, when, and to whom people feel
compelled to be generous affords invaluable
insight into positive and problematic ways of
life. Organ donation, volunteering, and the
funding of charities can all be illuminated by
sociological and psychological perspectives on
how American adults conceive of and demonstrate
generosity. Focusing not only on financial giving
but on the many diverse forms generosity can
take, Christian Smith and Hilary Davidson show
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the deep impact-usually good, sometimes
destructive-that giving has on individuals. The
Paradox of Generosity is the first study to make
use of the cutting-edge empirical data collected
in Smith's groundbreaking, multidisciplinary,
five-year Science of Generosity Initiative. It
draws on an extensive survey of 2,000 Americans,
more than sixty in-depth interviews with
individuals across twelve states, and analysis of
over 1,000 photographs and other visual
materials. This wealth of evidence reveals a
consistent link between demonstrating generosity
and leading a better life: more generous people
are happier, suffer fewer illnesses and injuries,
live with a greater sense of purpose, and
experience less depression. Smith and Davidson
also show, however, that to achieve a better life
a person must practice generosity regularlyrandom acts of kindness are not enough. Offering
a wide range of vividly illustrative case
studies, this volume will be a crucial resource
for anyone seeking to understand the true impact
and meaning of generosity.

What Is Life?: Five Great Ideas in Biology
From the New York Times best-selling author and
host of Hidden Brain comes a thought-provoking
look at the role of self-deception in human
flourishing. Self-deception does terrible harm to
us, to our communities, and to the planet. But if
it is so bad for us, why is it ubiquitous? In
Useful Delusions, Shankar Vedantam and Bill
Mesler argue that, paradoxically, self-deception
can also play a vital role in our success and
well-being. The lies we tell ourselves sustain
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our daily interactions with friends, lovers, and
coworkers. They can explain why some people live
longer than others, why some couples remain in
love and others don’t, why some nations hold
together while others splinter. Filled with
powerful personal stories and drawing on new
insights in psychology, neuroscience, and
philosophy, Useful Delusions offers a fascinating
tour of what it really means to be human.

The Tyranny of Choice
Kristin A. Goss examines how women’s civic place
has changed over the span of more than 120 years,
how public policy has driven these changes, and
why these changes matter for women and American
democracy. As measured by women’s groups’
appearances before the U.S. Congress, women’s
collective political engagement continued to grow
between 1920 and 1960—when many conventional
accounts claim it declined—and declined after
1980, when it might have been expected to grow.
Goss asks what women have gained, and perhaps
lost, through expanded incorporation, as well as
whether single-sex organizations continue to
matter in 21st-century America.

The Paradox of Generosity
Offering the first comprehensive theoretical
engagement with actions for wrongful conception
and birth, The Harm Paradox provides readers with
an insightful critique into the concepts of
choice, responsibility and personhood. Raising
fundamental questions relating to birth,
abortion, family planning and disability, Priaulx
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challenges the law’s response that enforced
parenthood is a harmless outcome and examines the
concept of autonomy, gender and women’s
reproductive freedom. It explores a wealth of
questions, including: Can a healthy child
resulting from negligence in family planning
procedures constitute ‘harm’ sounding in damages,
when so many see its birth as a blessing? Can a
pregnancy constitute an ‘injury’ when many women
choose that very event? Are parents really
harmed, when they choose to keep their much loved
but ‘unwanted child’? Why don’t women seek an
abortion if the consequences of pregnancy are
seen as harmful? An exciting and original
contribution to the fields of medical law and
ethics, tort law and feminist jurisprudence, this
is an excellent resource for both students and
practitioners.

Le Deuxième Sexe
The classic manifesto of the liberated woman,
this book explores every facet of a woman's life.

Consumerology, New Edition
Offers an alternative paradigm for psychology,
one that reflects Levinas's criticism of a selfcentered notion of identity. Reveals the secret
of an "authentic" altruism through a
phenomenology of both power and weakness, and of
the paradoxes of the weakness of power and the
power of weakness.

The Human Brand
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Your every significant choice -- every important
decision you make -- is determined by a force
operating deep inside your mind: your perspective
on time -- your internal, personal time zone.
This is the most influential force in your life,
yet you are virtually unaware of it. Once you
become aware of your personal time zone, you can
begin to see and manage your life in exciting new
ways. In The Time Paradox, Drs. Zimbardo and Boyd
draw on thirty years of pioneering research to
reveal, for the first time, how your individual
time perspective shapes your life and is shaped
by the world around you. Further, they
demonstrate that your and every other
individual's time zones interact to create
national cultures, economics, and personal
destinies. You will discover what time zone you
live in through Drs. Zimbardo and Boyd's
revolutionary tests. Ask yourself: • Does the
smell of fresh-baked cookies bring you back to
your childhood? • Do you believe that nothing
will ever change in your world? • Do you believe
that the present encompasses all and the future
and past are mere abstractions? • Do you wear a
watch, balance your checkbook, and make to-do
lists -- every day? • Do you believe that life on
earth is merely preparation for life after death?
• Do you ruminate over failed relationships? •
Are you the life of every party -- always late,
always laughing, and always broke? These
statements are representative of the seven most
common ways people relate to time, each of which,
in its extreme, creates benefits and pitfalls.
The Time Paradox is a practical plan for
optimizing your blend of time perspectives so you
get the utmost out of every minute in your
personal and professional life as well as a
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fascinating commentary about the power and
paradoxes of time in the modern world. No matter
your time perspective, you experience these
paradoxes. Only by understanding this new
psychological science of time zones will you be
able to overcome the mental biases that keep you
too attached to the past, too focused on
immediate gratification, or unhealthily obsessed
with future goals. Time passes no matter what you
do -- it's up to you to spend it wisely and enjoy
it well. Here's how.

The Paradox of Gender Equality
We are encouraged from all sides to view our
lives as being full of choices. Like the products
on a supermarket shelf, our careers, our
relationships, our bodies, our very identities
seem to be there for the choosing. But
paradoxically this seeming freedom to choose can
create extreme anxiety, and feelings of
inadequacy and guilt. The Tyranny of Choice
explores how late capitalism's shrill
exhortations to 'be oneself' can be a tyranny
which only leads to ever-greater disquiet and how
insistence on choice being a purely individual
matter prevents social change.With wisdom, humour
and sensitivity, Renata Salecl examines the
complexity of the essential human capacity to
choose which has become mired in consumerist
ironies.

The Paradox of Power and Weakness
After grad school, Catherine and Gwen chose polar
opposite paths. Catherine built a career as a
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rockstar academic, while Gwen built a home with
her husband and children. Decades later,
unfulfilled in polar opposite ways, each woman
covets the other's life, commencing a dangerous
game of musical chairs—the prize being Gwen's
husband. With searing insight and trademark wit,
this comedy is an unflinching look at gender
politics in the wake of 20th-century feminist
ideals.

You, Inc.
An examination of why NGOs often experience
difficulty creating lasting change, with case
studies of transnational conservation
organizations in Southeast Asia and the Pacific.
Why do nongovernmental organizations face
difficulty creating lasting change? How can they
be more effective? In this book, Cristina Balboa
examines NGO authority, capacity, and
accountability to propose that a “paradox of
scale” is a primary barrier to NGO effectiveness.
This paradox—when what gives an NGO authority on
one scale also weakens its authority on another
scale—helps explain how NGOs can be seen as an
authority on particular causes on a global scale,
but then fail to effect change at the local
level. Drawing on case studies of transnational
conservation organizations in Southeast Asia and
the Pacific, The Paradox of Scale explores how
NGOs build, maintain, and lose authority over
time. Balboa sets a new research agenda for the
study of governance, offering practical concepts
and analysis to help NGO practitioners. She
introduces the concept of authority as a form of
legitimated power, explaining why it is necessary
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for NGOs to build authority at multiple scales
when they create, implement, or enforce rules.
Examining the experiences of Conservation
International in Papua New Guinea, International
Marinelife Alliance in the Philippines, and the
Community Conservation Network in Palau, Balboa
explains how a paradox of scale can develop even
for those NGOs that seem powerful and effective.
Interdisciplinary in its approach, The Paradox of
Scaleoffers guidance for interpreting the actions
and pressures accompanying work with NGOs,
showing why even the most authoritative NGOs
often struggle to make a lasting impact.
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